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Out and About
Upcoming Events

Monday, May 6th, is the
Greece Youth Hall of Fame
Awards Ceremony at Greece
Town Hall from 7:00 until
8:00 p.m.

On Tuesday, May 7th, video
shorts produced by area youth
will be on display at The Little
Theatre as a part of ‘Raising
100,000 Voices’. The event is
from 6:30 until 9:00 p.m.

Friday, May 10th, the Town of
Greece will host a Mother’s
Day Senior Dance from 12:30
until 2:30 p.m. The Mother’s
Day Dance is at the Town of
Greece Community and
Senior Center.

Saturday, May 11th, there will
be a special ceremony
honoring veterans from 10:00
until 10:30 a.m. at
Vay-Schleich & Meeson in
Hilton. There will be a
dedication of a new flag pole
and veteran memorial.

Mother’s Day, Sunday, May
12th, is the Breast Cancer
Coalition of Rochester’s Pink
Ribbon Run and Family
Fitness Walk. For all the
details regarding this event,
visit my website and click on
the button on the left hand
side, “Think Pink to Honor
Mother’s Day”.
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College Scholarships Available
A reminder that the New York Conference of Italian-
American State Legislators is now accepting applications
for four $1,500 scholarships to be awarded June 10th at
their Annual Legislative Conference Day.

This year, the Italian-American State Legislators
Conference will be awarding four $1,500 scholarships to
four current or future college students from New York
State. Eligibility will be based upon the student’s grade
point average, interest in pursuing a higher education,
involvement in the local community as well as individual
financial need.

Applications are available on my website at
www.robach.nysenate.gov, or by visiting my district office
at 2300 West Ridge Road in Greece. The deadline to apply
is Friday, May 10th. For more information, you can visit my
website.

U of R Breaks
Ground on

College Town
Recently, I had the
privilege to attend
the groundbreaking
ceremony for the
University of
Rochester's College
Town. College Town will be located on the corner of Mt.
Hope and Elmwood, and will offer 500,000 square feet for
retail, a hotel, a parking garage with 1,500 spaces,
restaurants, and housing on a 14-acre development. For
information on the project, and additional photographs,
visit www.facebook.com/senatorjosepherobach.
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